
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Public Works Report 
January 31, 2022 

  
The crew has been working on by the Building Department building, we poured 

some concrete pads for picnic tables. 

Township Ave. from the highway to Redwood has been graded and based. The 

school has expressed thanks because that is a main route for busses. 

A concrete culvert was placed in the wash at Maxwell Park to give access to the 

west side of the wash. 

The shop has been busy repairing equipment.  

We have run the crusher as needed now that we have some dry weather. 

We spent some time on sign repairs etc.  

Always lots to do.  

Thanks for the opportunity to help improve our community. 

Public Works Director 


